October 25, 2018

Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission Mail Service Center 4325 Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300

Re: Docket No. E-22, Sub 556

Dear Ms. Jarvis:

In connection with the above-referenced docket, I transmit herewith for filing on behalf of the Public Staff the following:

- 1. Testimony of David M. Williamson, Utilities Engineer, Electric Division; and
- 2. Testimony of Michael C. Maness, Director, Accounting Division.

By copy of this letter, we are providing a copies of the public version to all other parties of record.

Sincerely,

/s/ Heather D. Fennell Staff Attorney heather.fennell@psncuc.nc.gov